
Officers 

President 
Mark Barker 
Oklahoma City 
(405)520-5846 

Vice-President 
Shana Holloway 
Chattanooga 
(580)695-2831 

Secretary 
Carolyn Sherry 
Yukon 
(405)659-4887 

Treasurer 
Morgan Woodall 
Indiahoma 
(405)566-9125 

Ex-Officio 
George Hubbard, Miami 

Advisory Board 
Ken Holloway, 
Chattanooga 

Directors 

Becky Craig, El Reno 

Elgin Elmore, Hominy 

Edna Manning, Lexington 

Cody Beach, Bristow 

Gina McEligot, Owasso 

Mike Palmatary, Durant 

Colt Schrader, Beggs 

Name:______________________________________________________


Farm/Ranch Name:__________________________________________


Address:____________________________________________________


City, State, Zip:______________________________________________


Phone:__________________________________


Email:___________________________________


Annual Dues:  $35

Three-Year Dues:  $90 (Save $15)

Lifetime Membership:  $500

Please send to: 

Carolyn Sherry 
17100 W Foreman  
Yukon, OK 73099 

Dear Oklahoma Limousin Enthusiasts,  
Greetings from the OLBA Officers and Directors!  It was a pleasure 
seeing many of you a couple of weeks ago at the Cattlemen’s 
Congress.  Oklahoma breeders were very well represented with class 
and division winners.  We are already looking forward to this summer 
and want to let you know about the Twelfth Annual Ron Wayland 
Memorial Field Day and Banquet.  Again it will be held at Stillwater, 
June 2-4, in conjunction with the OJCA Preview Show.  This is a fine 
gathering of young cattlemen from all over the state, and we look 
forward to bringing out our Oklahoma Limousin Family in full force.  We 
have a block of rooms reserved so please make plans now to attend! 

We are always looking for new ideas to improve our association and 
invite you to the Annual Members Meeting to be held Friday, June 3rd 
at 6:00 p.m at Best Western Cimarron Hotel and Suites.  Immediately 
afterward will be our Annual Banquet and Benefit Auction.  The 
Auction is our only fundraiser of the year, therefore, we greatly 
appreciate your donations.  If you have frozen genetics to donate, 
please contact Ken Holloway at (580)581-7652.  

If you have not yet renewed your membership for 2022, please fill out 
the application below.  Your dues play a very important role in our 
efforts to promote the breed, serve our breeders’ interests, and 
support junior programs, including the OLBA Members Memorial 
Scholarship.  Also, members receive six issues of The Cowman 
magazine featuring “OLBA News”.   Don’t miss out!




 


